Kucharski Michael

Washington, DC 20594-2000

From: Alphard Romero Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 10:21 AM Kucharski Michael To: Cc: Investigations at LISCR Subject: RE: Party technical review comments to NTSB JOHN S MCCAIN/ALNIC MC factual, rev 3 Dear Capt. Kucharski, Good day and our apologies for the delay. We have reviewed the content of the NTSB Factual Report (Rev. 3), and we have no additional comments. We appreciate the opportunity you provided to comment on your report. Please let us know if there are anything further that we can be of assistance. Thanks, Al Romero Comments and Suggestions: http://www.liscr.com/customer-satisfaction-survey From: Kucharski Michael <michael.kucharski@ntsb.gov> Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 9:46 AM To: Alphard Romero Subject: RE: Party technical review comments to NTSB JOHN S MCCAIN/ALNIC MC factual, rev 3 Good Morning Captain Romero: Hope you had a pleasant weekend. Can you advise if Liberia flag has any comments to the previously sent factual (rev 3)? Thank you, Mike Best Regards, Mike Kucharski Capt. Michael J. Kucharski Senior Marine Accident Investigator National Transportation Safety Board Office of Marine Safety 490 L'Enfant Plaza, SW

From: Kucharski Michael

Sent: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 5:33 PM

To: Alphard Romero

Subject: FW: Party technical review comments to NTSB JOHN S MCCAIN/ALNIC MC factual, rev 3

Good Afternoon Captain Romero:

Hope this email finds you well.

Attached are two documents:

- 1) The NTSB draft factual portion of the brief for the USS John S McCain/Alnic MC collision, rev 3; and
- 2) A technical review party comment sheet.

Kindly review and provide the Liberian Flag's comments to the draft factual on the comment sheet provided. We look to receive your comments no later than **Thursday**, **June 7**, **2018**.

I understand this is a short lead time request, but we feel that most of the information contained in this revised factual was already sent to you for review and the revisions made are relatively minor in nature.

Shortly after the return of your comments, we will provide you with the NTSB's reply to the comments and amend/revise the factual as appropriate.

Kindly be advised that as party to this investigation, you are welcome to provide us with a written document, called a "party submission," with any additional comments you wish to make. This document will added to the NTSB's public docket. Kindly allow me to remind you the deadline for party submissions is **June 15, 2018.**

Thank you again for your assistance and my

Best Regards,

Mike Kucharski

Capt. Michael J. Kucharski Senior Marine Accident Investigator National Transportation Safety Board Office of Marine Safety 490 L'Enfant Plaza, SW Washington, DC 20594-2000

Tel: 202-314-6116 Fax: 240-752-6313

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - THIS E-MAIL TRANSMISSION MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, SUBJECT TO COPYRIGHT, AND/OR EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IT IS FOR THE USE OF INTENDED RECIPIENTS ONLY. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, please notify the original sender immediately by forwarding what you received and then delete all copies of the correspondence and attachments from your computer system. Any use, distribution, or disclosure of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful.

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you believe you

received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to anyone else. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please be advised that you have received this email in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. For any questions, please contact us by telephone at +1 703 790 3434.